
 

Dear Families,  

Book fair has held in the library this week.  It is open from 8.30 -
9.00 am and then again from 3.00 - 4.00pm Thursday and Friday.  
EFTPOS is available if you are interested in purchasing books. 

A reminder that preschool and kindergarten enrolments for 2023 
are now being called for.  We have both sets of forms available at 
preschool on the sign in desk. 

Term 3 

Week 6 

MUSICA VIVA IN SCHOOLS 
CONCERT 

Wednesday 31st August.  

Everyone is invited to attend. 

$2.50 per child. 

Session 1 children will need to be 

accompanied by an adult (adult 

will be free of charge). 

Envelopes with payment to be  

returned to the school asap. 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 

Wednesday 7th September.  

Come dressed in your favourite 

footy colours. We are asking   

families to donate a gold coin. 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 

Thursday 1st September. 
Preschool families are invited to 

attend the Father’s Day breakfast 
with the whole school. 

A note will be coming out this week 
seeking numbers for catering. 

All Dad’s, Grandad’s and special 
people in our lives. 

BABY GUINEA PIGS 

We have four baby guinea pigs to 

rehome if families are interested. 

First in, best dressed! 

We will no doubt have more in the 

future if you happen to miss out 

this time! 

BOOK CLUB ORDERS 

Due on Friday 9th September 

BREAKY CLUB 

Open everyday to all preschool 
families. Held in the meeting room. 
Let us know if you need directions. 


